
1.  Call to Order 

 

2. Vote to Support Miller-Driscoll Project 

 

3. Finalize Policy & Procedure Recommendations Letter to Board of Education 

  

 

BOARD OF FINANCE 

 

Telephone (203) 563-0114 

Fax   (203) 563-0299 

 

 
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING 

BOARD OF FINANCE 

July 29, 2014 

 7:30 pm 

Conference Room B 

 

 

         TOWN HALL 

           238 Danbury Road 

          Wilton, Connecticut 06897 

 

           Warren Serenbetz, Chairman 

           Lynne Vanderslice, Vice Chairman 

           Richard Creeth, Clerk 

           Al Alper 

           John Kalamarides 

 Jeffrey Rutishauser 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


